LEGAL NOTICE

Notice is hereby given that the Executive Director of the Harrison County Utility Authority will receive bids
at 10271 Express Drive, Guifport, MS, in the Board Meeting Room, until 10:00 am, Tuesday,
September 04, 2018. Then, at said office, bids will be publicly opened and read aloud immediately
following the submittal deadline. it is strongly encouraged that any interested parties attend the pre-bid
meeting being held at the Keegan Bayou WWTP, 338 lroquois Street Biloxi, MS, at 10:00 am,
Wednesday, August 22, 2018,

Scope of Work: Contractor to furnish labor, material, equipment, supervision, insurance and incidentals to
install a 100% pure Polyurea Liner on two {2) inside walls of SBR #3 Basin at the Keegan Bayou
Wastewater Treatment Facility at 336 Iroguois Street Biloxi, MS 39530, The structure is a cast in place
concrete basin. The wall dimensions are approximately 100 ft. wide hy 23 fi. tall. Field verification of
actual dimensions is the responsibility of the Confractor. Liner must cover the entire wall and extend
approximately 6 ft. on to the basin floor and adjoining walls. The Contractor must insure a water tight
instaliation of the coated surfaces. The Contractor shall cooperate with the plant manager in continuing
plant operation while this work proceeds. Two (2) other SBR basins will remain in oparation while the
contractor is instalting inside wall liner in basin.

The bid package including bid forms, specifications and other details may be obtained from the Utility
Authority office located at 10271 Express Drive, Guifport, MS 39503 between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and
5:00 p.m., Monday through Friday.

Any questions may be directed to Joey Pickich at (228) 868-8752 or emait at jpickich@hcua-ms.us.

The Harrison County Utitity Authority reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids and waive
technicalities if deemed to be in the best interest of the Utility Authority.

Donald Scharr, P.E.
Executive Director
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